# Rugby Supporter's Group - President's Report July 2015

Our last meeting was held on 10 August 2015.

## **RUGBY DINNER**

Attendance: 316 which was excellent numbers. Will be booking the Eatons Hill Hotel again next year at approx. same depending on Super 16 Games. Raffles went well and the inclusion of the school Pop and Jazz band proved popular. Disappointing Qld Reds did not provide a player for the night.

## REPRESENTATIVE PLAYERS

During 2015, 18 players were awarded with various representative honours either through the school or club systems. This is considered an outstanding outcome for rugby at St Paul's and something we believe is in part due to the rugby program developed over the last two to three years. Most grades had representative players which is most encouraging.

## **NEXT FUND RAISER**

Holt Bolt 18 October 2015 which will be a shared one.

## **NEXT MEETING**

AGM 7<sup>th</sup> September 2015